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ASK ME ABOUT… 

Education is most effective when schools and parents 

work in partnership. So, this week; 
 

Caterpillars: what the 3 Little Pigs said   

Butterflies: what happens to caterpillars  

Reception: Kenya and the UK 

1Mc: The Tempest   

1/2T: sculpture 

2M: how and why we use tally charts  

3U: finding missing number problems  

3/4T: alliteration  

4G: the dance moves I have learned this week  

5I: who Shakespear was  

5/6K: why coral bleaches & what we can do about it 

6T: our workshop on transition to High School with 

the Mental Health Support Team 
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DATES FOR THE DIARY      

June 

Tue 18th – Y1 to Wirral Way  

Wed 19th – Y2 to Wirral Way 

Tue 18th & Wed 19th – Parents’ Evenings for Y1-5      

Fri 21st – 1pm start rearranged Sports Day! 

Thur 27th – Y6 Height & Weight Screening Checks 

Thur 27th – Butterflies Farm Trip  

July 

Wed 3rd – The Whitby High School Transition Day 

Wed 3rd – Thur 4th – Y6 Transition Days TEPCEC  

Wed 3rd – Thur 4th – Year 2 to Tattenhall  

Fri 5th – AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS FINISH TODAY  

Mon 8th – Fri 12th – Year 6 to Min-y-Don  

Thur 11th – Year 5 to Primary College  

Mon 15th – Reception & Year 6 Reports go home  

Wed 17th – PM & Evening performances for Y6  

Fri 19th – Caterpillar Class finish for summer 

- PTA selling ice-lollies after school  

Mon 22nd – Whole School Moving Up Day!  

Tue 23rd – Butterflies Class finish for summer  

Wed 24th - 2pm Y6 Leavers’ Assembly                                            

3:15pm BREAK UP FOR SUMMER!                               
The Acorns Summer Holiday Club, for those eligible, will be 

running for the first 2 weeks of the summer holidays. More news 
about this will be shared soon! 

 

 

 

GENERAL ELECTION DAY                                   

As always, The Acorns will be used as a Polling Station on 

Thursday July 4th for the General Election.  

We will continue to run Greggs (Magic) Breakfast from 

8:20am, but children will need to enter school through the 

main entrance, as they will be using classrooms. At lunch 

time, all children who are booked in for a school lunch will 

receive this in the form of a packed-lunch bag. All lunches 

will be eaten in classrooms that day, unless we have lovely 

weather and then we may venture outside for our picnics!  

  



  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

…to Merseyside 

Police and 

specifically Acorns’ 

parent, Rachael 

and her colleague, 

PC Wendy, for 

their informative 

and interactive 

assembly yesterday 

about careers in 

the Police Force. 

Their key message 

“When you educate 

children and believe 

in them, you 

empower those kids 

to go after their 

dreams” is one that is 

aligned to our school 

mission, vision and 

values, so it was a 

pleasure to witness 

aspirations being 

raised so successfully.  

“This school is very forward 

thinking in talking about careers 

so early on in their learning 

journey, as it’s these early seeds 

planted which will inspire them to 

work hard at school and then to 

leave and enter a job that they will 

love.”  

(parent, June 2024) 

 

“Today has been the BEST!          

I always thought I might like to 

have a job helping people, but 

now I absolutely know I want to 

be a Police Officer when I grow 

up. There are so many different 

things you can do and get 

involved in.”  

(Y5 pupil) 


